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PRODUCT RECALL NOTICE 
2460J - FLUKE SM100 SOCKET TESTER 

Screwfix has been made aware that in some circumstances a very small number of products have 

shown that, in certain test conditions, there is a potential that metallic parts of the socket being 

tested could become live, posing a risk of electric shock to the user.  

The product affected is: 

Code Product Description Barcode Model Number 

2460J FLUKE SOCKET TESTER SM100 095969284615 SM100 

These products were offered for sale between 08/03/2016 and 23/01/2018.  

 

 
 

If you have purchased this product, please stop using it immediately. 

 

To receive a refund, please return the item to your local Screwfix Trade Counter where you will be 
given a refund to the full value of your purchase.  If you require further information, please email 

recall@screwfix.com, call 03330 112 112 or visit our website for more information: 
www.screwfix.com/recall  

If you have purchased the Fluke SM100 Socket Tester for customers in the course of your own business, please 

contact them immediately, advise them to stop using the Socket Tester and make arrangements for it to be 

returned, as above 

Thank you in advance for your co-operation in this matter and we apologise for any inconvenience 

caused. 
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